NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on August 6, 2019, and the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 11, 2019. The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM and will be held in the Commission Chambers of the Weber  Center, 2380 Washington Boulevard, Ogden. The hearings are regarding the following changes to the Weber County Land Use Code: Updating provisions related to the effect slope has on density calculations in a PRUD, cluster subdivision, and master planned developments. This will affect Title 106 of the Land Use Code. 

Copies of the proposals can be obtained in the Weber County Planning Office in suite 240 of the Weber Center. More information can be obtained by contacting Charlie Ewert at 801-399-8763 or cewert@webercountyutah.gov. 
